
INDIRA GANDHI INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY, SARANG 

OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATION 

IGIT/COEI52 Date 08/07/2022 

NOTICE 
This is for the information of all the students under autonomy system that the 4" 
semester Back Paper Examination for B.Tech students of 2017 admission batch ill be 

conducted from 20th July 2022. The detailed schedule has been posted on the institute 

website 
The examination would be conducted in off-line mode and question pattern would be 
same as that of previous offline examinations 

Controller of Exarnination 

IGIT, Sarang 

Copy to: 

1. PA to the Director for kind information of the Director. 

2. All Notice Boards for kind information of the students 
3. All Deans for kind information and necessary action. 

4. All HODs for kind information and necessary action. They may instruct their faculty 

members to prepare the questions. 

5. Centre Superintendent Degree examination for information and necessary action 

6. Prof. in-charge, Institute website for kind information and necessary action. 

Sarang, Dhenkanal, Odisha-759 146 (INDIA) 
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